OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, GOVT. COLLEGE SAMPLA

STUDENTS NOTICE FOR BUS PASS

DATE:- 07-01-2025

All the students of the college who want to get their buss
pass made, they should download their bus pass form from
the college web site (gcsampla.ac.in) by 20/01/2025 and

submit it to the college so that further action can be done on

time.
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